
Uniforms 
School uniforms start back on  

Monday, August 3rd.  
If you need uniforms, please ask the front desk 

for a uniform sheet if you don’t have one.  
 

School News 

 
 

AUGUST  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Theme: 
All About Me 

& 
Introductions 

Parents and Students 
We are so excited to start our 2020-2021 school year! Our new school year will start on 

Monday, August 3, 2020.  

Book Bags 
Please make sure all book bags are clear of sunblock, 

insect repellent, saline solution, or any medicines. 
You may bring these items for you children, but 

please give the items directly to your teacher and any 
medicines to the front desk. 

Thank you  

Next Month in the 
classroom: 

Orchards, Farms, and 
Barns 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Bonham 8/1          Devyn 8/22 
Josie 8/1                   Campbell 8/22  
Maddox 8/3          Kaleb 8/23 
Ethan8/11          Logan 8/26       
Gloriana 8/14                 Sterling 8/26 
Ms. Robyn 8/16           Rori 8/29 
London 8/21          Liam 8/29  
Willow 8/22                       

Don’t forget..... 
Tuition is due the Friday before 
the upcoming week. Late fees 

are processed on Tuesday 
morning. 

Extracurriculars 
Extracurriculars will begin Monday, August 10, 2020 

We are excited to introduce our extracurriculars for this year! We will have Culinary Arts, 
World Language and World Travels taught by Coach Dan and Dance will be taught by Ms. 

Stephanie.  

Labor Day 
We will be closed on 

Monday  
September 7, 2020 

Safety Precautions for the school year 
We will continue the non-entry of any parent 

into the building for the school year as of right 
now. We will also continue to do temperature 

checks each morning and have each child wash 
their hands upon arrival. We look forward to a 

healthy school year! 


